
From: Vankeerbergen, Bernadette
To: O"Keeffe, Susan
Cc: Heysel, Garett; Fletcher, Richard
Subject: RE: Philosophy 1337
Date: Thursday, October 31, 2013 1:06:06 PM

Sue,
 
Philosophy 1337 was unanimously approved with the following recommendation:
 

Direct assessment is still somewhat too much about assessing students rather than the
course. Furthermore, it might be challenging to look at all blog posts overtime. Might it be
easier to pick x number of students randomly? A sample would be sufficient and would make
the work easier on the faculty member (instead of looking at all the students).

 
The course will next be advanced to the full ASC Curriculum Committee for the standard 2-weeks
comments period.
 
Should you have any questions about this feedback, please do not hesitate to contact Richard
Fletcher, Chair of the ASCC A&H Panel (cc’d on this e-mail), or me.
 
Best,
Bernadette
 
 
 
Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Manager, Curriculum and Assessment
Arts and Sciences
The Ohio State University
154D Denney Hall
164 W 17th Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679
Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
 

From: O'Keeffe, Susan 
Sent: Wednesday, October 30, 2013 10:58 AM
To: Vankeerbergen, Bernadette
Subject: Philosophy 1337
 
Hi Bernadette,
 
I see that Philosophy 1337 was on yesterday’s agenda.  Do you know if it was approved?  Just
wondering….
 
Thanks,
Sue
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Sue O’Keeffe
Fiscal/Human Resources Officer
Department of Philosophy
Ohio State University
350 University Hall
230 North Oval Mall
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614/292-1701
Fax:     614/292-7502
 


